
 
 

Customer Notification 
 
 
March 20, 2023 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
  
If you are currently signed up to receive up/down alerts for TPx solarwinds devices in your 
network, there is an important change coming. Previously, those alerts came from sender 
donotreply@tpx.com, see example below.  After Friday March 24th, 2023 we will update our 
alerting system and future alerts will come from sender tpxcommunications@service-now.com, 
see example below. We appreciate your business and look forward to continuing to serve you. 
Please ensure these important alerts from tpxcommunications@service-now.com will not be 
filtered by your email.  
 

 
 
Regards, 
TPx Support 
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